
Leanne Tooley

44

Submitter Comments:

Submitted by:

Submission No:

Education (General Provisions) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2024

Attachments:

Publication:



From:
To: Education, Employment, Training and Skills Committee
Date: Monday, 11 March 2024 1:58:47 PM

To the Education Minister 

Subject: Opposition to proposed legislation changes for home education I am writing in
regards to the proposed changes to the home education legislation. I chose to put my
children through mainstream education simply because that is the done thing, however my
daughter has chosen to homeschool her children after years of mainstream school with her
oldest. Where he never fit in, was never good enough and learnt simply that he was dumb.
Since homeschooling he has been able to explore his interests, express himself and go
above and beyond anything he could achieve at school. Children’s education should
remain in the hands of their parents who innately have their children’s best interests at
heart. I do not agree with handing over the power to the government or government
parties. I hope to see this proposed legislation reviewed and removed. Sincerely Leanne
Tooley




